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17th April 2024 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

The School Council have decided to hold an Eid bake sale to celebrate the end of Ramadan.  We will be 

fundraising for playground equipment for our school and a percentage will also be given to the charity 

‘One Nation’ who have a 100% donations policy. The donations will help provide water in third world 

countries. We have chosen to help provide water as Muslims fasted without eating food or drinking water 

from dawn to dusk for a whole month.  Many of the school council representatives also fasted and felt this 

was an appropriate cause to donate to as they understood the value of having access to clean water.   

The bake sale will take place outside in the playground after school from 3.15 to 4pm on Thursday 25th 

April.  KS1 bake sale will begin at 3.15 and KS2’s bake sale will begin at 3.30.  We will also have 

mehndi/henna stalls. 

We would be grateful if you can please support by sending in cakes/samosas/biryanis/cookies which can be 

sold on the day. These can be homemade or shop brought. Please can ingredients be listed if homemade. 

We have a strict no nut policy which must be adhered to. Food donations should be sent in the day before 

the sale on the 24th or on the day of the sale. These can be left in the community entrance or your child 

can take them to class. There will be a variety of delicacies sold on the day, prices starting from 50p.  We 

will only be accepting cash donations; any donation is welcome. All proceeds will be going towards our 

school playground equipment and towards One Nation’s water project.  

We look forward to seeing you there and thank you for you continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

                      

 

Mrs Khanam 
School Council Lead  
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